
Andrew J. Spano
County Executive

Department of Health

Joshua Lipsman, M.D., J.D., M.P.H.
Commissioner

February 28, 2008

Mr. Gary Ederer
49 Mount Vernon Avenue
Mount Vernon, NY 10550

RE: Hen Island - Site #27
Rye, NY

Dear Mr. Ederer:

This is in response to your letter dated February 25, 2008 regarding your
residence on Hen Island. Based on the information provided, no Westchester
County Department of Health approvals are required.
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Leonard S. Meyerson, P.E.
Deputy Commissioner
Division of Environmental Health

LSM:vag

cc\Vincenzo Tamburro, Building Inspector, (C) Rye
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